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Dear Parent/Carer       10 December 2021 

  
Drop Off and Collection Arrangements   
Thank you to everyone for your understanding and patience during the course of the road works 
whilst we had to adjust drop off and collection arrangements for school and nursery.   
As of Monday 13th December: P1/2 will return to using the door directly into their classroom. That is 
the door at the front of the school.   
P2/3 will continue to use the back door. The children in P2/3 are now using the cloakroom to store 
jackets and bags and coming in and out of the back door makes this easier for them. We will continue 
to ensure that the children are welcomed at the door by an adult and that they are well supervised at 
collection time until we can see that they are with their adult. All children in school are reminded 
regularly that they should return to school if there are any issues with their collection arrangements.   
 

Isolation after sickness   
Parents/carers are reminded that children who have been sick should not return to school or nursery 
until 48 hours has passed since the last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.   
 

Learning in School  
I hope that you enjoyed the Discover Dunbarney SWAY that was sent home last week. P7 pupils are 
working on the next edition which will have photographs and videos of Christmas activities in school 
and nursery. It will be sent home and posted onto Twitter and Facebook before the Christmas 
holidays.   
 

Christmas Parties: Week beginning 13th December in the afternoon.  
On the day of their party children can come to school in party clothes or go home at lunchtime to get 
changed. If your child is going home to change, please let the Class Teacher know via Seesaw.    
Tuesday 14th P2/3 & P3    Wednesday 15th: P6 & P7    Thursday 16th: P4& P5       

Friday 17th P1& P1/2  
Nursery Christmas Party will be on Tuesday 21rd December.   
 

Christmas Holiday   
School and nursery close for the Christmas Holiday at 12 noon on Wednesday 22th December 
We reopen on Thursday 6th January 2022. Existing drop off and collection arrangements will 
continue in January.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mary Paterson 
Headteacher 
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Bridge of Earn 
Perth 
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